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AZ Taste Blog

The New and Improved AZ Taste Blog

As the Christmas season approaches, people all over the Valley want to know the best places to eat and our favorite recipes to spread holiday
cheer. Arizona Foothills Magazine is excited to announce the new and improved AZ Taste Blog will be featured online starting December 7,
2011. The AZ Taste Blog has an amazing new template for easy access to all things food. This new online forum is the perfect guide to find
delicious recipes, restaurants and bars. For more information call (480) 460 5203 or visit www.azfoothills.com/taste/
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